Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to Case W-3527

From: Amanda Enloe <adamsenloe@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 9:03 PM

To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to Case W-3527

| DO NOT support the rezoning of the property associated with Case w-3527 on Salisbury Ridge Road. This area is already
a dangerous section of Salisbury Ridge Road due to the reduced line of site caused by the curve nearby where the road
changes names from Acadia Ave to Salisbury Ridge Road. | live at 501 Park Blvd, Winston-Salem, NC 27127.



